
 

 In 2016, my husband and I had two miscarriages. In that process, we learned that many women did 

not know they could bury their miscarried babies or did not have a burial place for their miscarried babies 

lost prior to 20 weeks gestation. As a result, we started the Little Souls Cemetery at St. Mary Cemetery. That 

resulted in many inquiries about miscarriage burials and resources from the community. In 2023, we started 

Covenant Resources Miscarriage Ministry, a 501c3 nonprofit, so we could help all families of any religious   

denomination in Decatur County and beyond. You can learn more about our ministry by visiting our website. 

 One of my greatest desires when we started the nonprofit was to someday create a Little Souls      

Cemetery at South Park Cemetery that would be available for use by all families in Decatur County as well as 

provide a dignified place for Decatur County Memorial Hospital to bury any miscarried babies of families 

who decide not to do a private burial. We now have permission from South Park Cemetery and Decatur 

County Memorial Hospital to proceed. We are asking if you will please consider providing financial support 

for this project so that we can begin development of the South Park Little Souls Cemetery in July 2024. May 

God bless you always for your generous consideration!  

For space purposes, we only show one row in the 

design picture. We would like to develop three rows 

which would allow for a minimum of 144 burials of 

remains and 192 memorials for families that do not 

have remains. It is designed in a way that allows for 

future expansion as needed. The total cost includes 

the granite, concrete and installation expenses. 

ª Using the donate button on our Ways to Help page and write “Little Souls” in the notes. 

ª Mailing a Check Made Payable to Covenant Resources Miscarriage Ministry Little Souls 

   to P.O. Box 433, Greensburg, Indiana 47240 

ª Going to any First Federal Savings and Loan location and making a deposit in the  

   Covenant Resources Miscarriage Ministry Little Souls Account 
 

Any Donation of $125 or more will enable you to have your miscarried baby ’s name engraved on one of 

the upright monuments at the Little Souls Cemetery. Request an order form via email or phone at   

contactus@covenantresources.org or 812-212-3463 
 

Any funds raised over and above what is needed for the cemetery will be used for the continued        

education and provision of miscarriage resources to families and South Park Cemetery. 


